
Education	
  Committee	
  July	
  Report	
  
What the committee has been working on 

• Last month, we were working on updates for AMS policies that relate to 
academics. 

o Collaborating with Kiran’s office to determine which academic 
policies that have already expired are of top priority to get looked 
into, amended, and updated. 
 

• As a result of last month’s discussions, some background research has 
had to be done during the month of July. Consequently, Education 
Committee has had a quieter month in terms of meetings and work.  
 

• In our final meeting of July, we will be going over Open Access Policy as 
well as Evaluations of Teaching Policy as a follow-up to our previous 
policy discussions and the research that has been done by the VP 
Academic office.  

  
Motions for council 

• None 
 
Current goals 

• Provide the VP Academic office with the necessary feedback on 
discussed policy items, pertaining to Open Access, Teaching Evaluations, 
and other topics that may arise.  

 
• Work more closely with the Student Senate Caucus’s (SSC) goals, and 

have Education Committee and the SSC work more closely on initiatives 
and discussion points in the future. I will be attending SSC meetings in 
person upon my return to Vancouver in order to ensure this is happening.  

 
 
If you have any questions with regards to the above information, or would like 
clarification on something I didn’t mention in this report, please feel free to send 
me an email at educom@ams.ubc.ca.  
 
Sincerely, 
Armin Rezaiean-Asel 
Chair, Education Committee 


